
 

Coming soon... 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

On Friday 29th March 2019(during the school 

day) PTA volunteers will be running a Secret 

Shop. 

 

You will be able to buy wrapped up gifts for all 

the Mums in your life (Mums, grans, aunties 

etc.). 

 

All gifts are £3. 

 

 

Please bring your money in a clearly labelled 

envelope. 
 


